

ABOUT US

Welcome—we have a vision and Jesus is at the center. We make disciples, prioritize prayer, seek spirit empowerment, engage culture, build community, and support families.

CONTACT US

20245 Dewdney Trunk Rd. Maple Ridge, BC. V2X 3C9 604 465 9416 office@mapleridgecrc.com

If you would like to connect with a pastor please call the church office to set up a time.

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS

Bennett D

Jan 27

WEEKLY EVENTS

SUNDAY

10:15am - Sunday Service Pastor Mary Lee

MONDAY

6:45pm - Boys Club 6:45pm - Girls Club

TUESDAY

7:00pm - Young Adults

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

6:00pm - Jesus Conversation Training 7:30pm - Youth (Alpha)

FRIDAY

SATURDAY

EVENTS & PROGRAMS

KIDS CHURCH

Our fall kids church program has begun! Kids ages 3-11 are welcome to join our leaders for a time of age appropriate spiritual education, play, and community. Children will be dismissed part way through the service.

NURSERY

For parents of young children, feel free to join our nursery program or spend some time in the parents room, available down the hall.

POTLUCK

Join us on Sunday, January 21 for our potluck lunch.







SERVE TEAMS

<u>January 21 (Potluck):</u> Team 6: Gerdi D, Lidy K, Gerry & Joanie M & Team 5: Carl and Joanna B, Kaylee and Jordan M

January 28: Team 4: Alice D, Hank & Jane V, Pat V

KIDS MINISTRY: January 14

Nursery: Judy & Joanie Kids Church: Joanna



JESUS CONVERSATION TRAINING: What might your coworker, neighbour or friend think about Jesus, if they saw how he treated people or read his words for themselves? Discover how you might engage with friends over food & conversation about Jesus. "Jesus Conversations training:" 6:00 - 7:25pm, Thrs, Jan. 25 Crockpot supper + Childcare provided! Questions? Ask Mary-Lee: 778.984.2289



Child Abuse Prevention Training

for All Child & Youth Ministry Leaders, Volunteers & Church Leaders

EQUIPS LEADERS
& CHURCHES
FOR
SAFE MINISTIRES

It takes a whole church to be a safe church EVERYONE is welcome

Wednesday Jan 31 7- 9:15pm

Maple Ridge CRC

BC Safe Church

SAFE CHURCH TRAINING: All church attendees are invited to join us for a abuse prevention workshop on Wednesday, January 31 at 7:00pm. Fay Martin, our denominations Abuse Prevention & Response Coordinator, will be leading us through how to make church a safe space, in particular for children, youth, and vulnerable adults. This is a great opportunity for ministry leaders and even those attendees who are not directly involved in a ministry. Please make an effort to attend as it is a requirement for all volunteers.



PUZZLE EXCHANGE: Our puzzle exchange was a big success! Please return all puzzles at the next potluck lunch on Sunday, January 21 or February.